
BUS STOP
RELOCATION
The San Pablo Bus Stop will be

relocated to the Southwest Corner of
Eastlake Ave and Biggy St on February 8, 2021

To reach the new bus stop, travel north on San Pablo,
towards Keck Hospital. Turn left on Eastlake, and

continue downhill until just before Biggy St.

Please check transnet.usc.edu for further information


